From: Cox, Des <Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 2:06 PM

To: Shaun McGee <5.McGee@pleanala.ie>; Nestor, Daniel <Daniel.Nestor@Eirgrid.com>
Cc: Niamh Thornton <p.thornton@pleanala.ie>

Subject: RE: ABP-315693-23 - 1st meeling record

Hi Shaun,
Thank you again for the Record of the meeting.

Just a couple of minor clarifications — that | suggest don’t in any way conflict with the Board’s record
of the meeting.

e Page 3 2" Para: to confirm in the presentation, EirGrid has 294 existing projects, and 40 new
projects as part of its pipeline, of which 24 (of the new projects) are upgrades.

e Page 3 3™ Para: to confirm that the cable replacement is with higher capacity cables.

e Page 4 3" Para re compounds: “details of deals with landowners” will not be included in any
planning application, as these will be kept confidential. Itis the details of the compounds
themselves — location, size, layout etc — that will be contained in the planning application.

EirGrid is happy with the record, and now wishes to formally request the Board to close the pre-
application process.

Kind regards and many thanks Shaun and Niamh,
Des

Des Cox, B.A. (mod.), MRUP, MIP1, MRTPI
Planning and Environmental Lead,

Public Engagement Team

EirGrid.com

EirGrid

E. des.cox®@eirgrid.com
M. 0872507910

We’'re working flexibly at EirGrid Group. I'm sending this message at a time that suits me.
Please feel comfortable knowing that | don’t expect you 1o read, respond to or action it
outside of regular working hours,

From: Shaun McGee <S5.McGee@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 6:18 PM
To: Cox, Des <Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com>; Nestor, Daniel <Daniel.Mestor@Eirgrid.com>

Cc: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>
Subject: ABP-315693-23 - 1st meeting record




Hi Des

Please find enclosed - ABP-315693-23 - 1st meeting record.
Hard copy in post.
Regards

Shaun

From: Cox, Des <Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 3:56 PM

To: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Nastor, Daniel <Daniel.Nestor@Eirgrid.com>; Zamboglou, Owen
<Owen.Zamboglou@Eirgrid.com>

Subject: RE: ABP-315693-23 Upgrading of 4 no. existing 110 kV circuits and 1 no. existing 220 kV
circuit

Hi Niamh,

I wonder if | could ask if you would know when we might expect to receive the Board’s record of our
meeting?

[t would be very helpful from a project programming perspective if we were to be able to close the
SID pre-application process over the next short while.

Kind regards and sincere thanks
Des

Des Cox, B.A. {mod.), MRUP, MIPI, MRTPI
Planning and Environmental Lead,

Public Engagement Team

EirGrid.com

EirGrid

E. des.cox@eirgrid.com
M. 0872507910

We're working flexibly at EirGrid Group. I'm sending this message at a time that suits me.
Please feel comfortable knowing that | don’t expect you to read, respond to or action it
outside of regular working hours.



